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Amy Bellucci::brer:TcIe_:y7
Paralegal

Avenue, 6th Floor
ENERGY Norwalk, CT, 06854

T: (203) 883-7615
Email: abelluccicriusenergy.com

April 4, 2018

Via United States Postal Service

Debra Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
2 1 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Docket DM 17-053 Discontinuing Trade Name Energy Rewards

Dear Executive Director,

This letter is to inform you that Everyday Energy, LLC d/b/a Energy Rewards, in New Hampshire,
will be discontinuing the use ofthe name “Energy Rewards” as the trade name. This is being done
to minimize customer confusion as Energy Rewards, LLC f/k/a FairPoint Energy, LLC is now
doing business in New Hampshire.

Please do not hesitate to contact me by email at abellucci(criusenergy.com or by phone at (203)
883-7615 should you have any questions.

Sincere7

Am ellucci
Par egal
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